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September, 2021 
 
Hello friends! 
 
I hope you are all staying safe and cool! I don’t know about you but I’m ready for fall!  
 
We have had many discussions about wearing masks to our meetings. For now, I encourage the wearing of 
masks. We do not have a mask mandate in place so please use your best judgment.  
 
As we all know, we haven’t been able to hold our normal fundraisers, so we haven’t been taking in money; but 
we still have money going out. During our Covid hiatus, we continued giving to Saints Peter and Paul and to St. 
Patrick’s Center and our plan is to continue doing so! Going forward, we will work within a budget so we can 
continue helping those in need. We do have our Trivia Night and Quarter Auction scheduled for 2022 and I am 
looking forward to them both! 
 
Another thing we are looking forward to is our Christmas party! This year Carol Iliff and Susan Caruso are at the 
helm so I know it will be a wonderful evening! Thank you, ladies! 
 
Don’t forget our September 8th meeting will be in the rectory meeting room; hope to see you all there! 
 
Sincerely,  
Brenda Bucher 
“Let the church always be a place of mercy and hope, where everyone is welcomed, loved and forgiven.” …Pope 
Francis 

Our next general meeting will be September 8, at 7 p.m. in the Rectory meeting room.  Come join in 
the fun, meet our newest members and enjoy catching up with old friends.  
 
Our guest hostesses will be serving individual pies and ice cream cups.  Create your own pie ala mode!        

Debbie Gartner, Hospitality Chairman                   
 
Entertainment for the September meeting will be an old favorite – BINGO!!! Get ready to mingle with 
friends and try your luck at this oldie but goodie.  Prizes will be awarded to the lucky winners! 
        Mary Graf and Jo Ann Ratermann, Co-chairs 
 
A sympathy card was sent to Carol Sandrowski on the death of her father and a get-well card was sent 
to Jo Gaal.  Please keep all our Sodalists in your thoughts and prayers. Therese DeMoor, Welfare 
 
If you would like to receive your newsletter by email or if you have a change of address, please contact 
me at 314-620-7908 or at taylordol1969@gmail.com.  Dolores Taylor, Corresponding Sec’y. 
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DATES TO REMEMBER: 
September 8, 2021 General Meeting, 7:00 p.m., Rectory Meeting Room 
   Also the Birthday of the Blessed Mother 
September 25, 2021   IHM New-To-You Rummage Sale  8 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
September 27, 2021 Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m., RMR 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE:   Next TRIVIA NIGHT will be March 12, 2022 

      Next QUARTER AUCTION will be held on June 3, 2022 
 
 
 
Brenda Bucher                                 Fr. Aaron Nord                                         Dolores Taylor 
    President                                               Pastor                                       Corresponding Secretary 
 
 
   

 


